FESTO

Declaration

Date

10 May 2016

Replacement of directive 94/9/EC with directive 2014/34/EU

Directive 94/9/EC was replaced by directive 2014/34/EU on the 20" of April, 2016.

The scope of directive 2014/34/EU is identical to that of 94/9/EC. The state-of-the-art for
the evaluation of the ignition hazard of non-electrical products has not changed to date
either.

For this reason, confirmations, declarations and certificates concerning the use of non-
electrical devices in potentially explosive atmospheres issued thus far in accordance with
directive 94/9/EC shall retain their validity until further notice.
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